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The value for this half term is ‘CARE’ 

 

 

❖ 7.45am Keepie Uppie (years 1&2) 

 Years 1,2,3&4 cross country finals

❖ Piano lessons 

❖ 7.45am Keepie Uppie (years 3&4)  

 9.30am Reception parents coffee morning

❖ 7.45am Keepie Uppie (years 5&6) 

❖ Piano lessons  

❖ 12.15pm choir  

❖ 2.00pm year 4 soundstart 

❖ 3.20pm years 3&4 boys football (Tollo) 

❖ 7.45am – Years 3&4 girls football (Tollo Academy) 

❖ LAST DAY FOR YOUNG VOICES PAYMENTS 

❖ Individual pupil photos 

 2.30pm SPSA 2nd hand school uniform sale

If you have any boys socks at home that you no longer need our reception classes 

would be very grateful for them.  They also need donations of underwear for boys 

and girls. 

Please ensure that they are clean and in reasonable condition. 

We are once again taking part in the Morrisons ‘It’s Good to Grow’ scheme. 

Please click here for further details of how you can help us get free gardening equipment 

for the school!!  

http://www.st-petersprimary.co.uk/
mailto:admin@spps.foliotrust.uk
mailto:absence@spps.foliotrust.uk
https://my.morrisons.com/blog/community/good-to-grow/
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The SPSA AGM will be held on Monday 18th October, 7.00 pm at the school. 

Vacant roles on the committee are Vice-Chair and Co-Secretary, but you can get involved in any way!  

Please email stpetersspsa@gmail.com if you are interested and would like more information. 

Parking 

Can you please remember to park safely, sensibly and legally around the school grounds. 

Mrs Barriball was outside this morning and witnessed parents parking on the double yellow lines at 
the end of Rockhampton Road thereby causing gridlock on Rockhampton Road for local residents and 
other parents.  Mrs Sandle also noticed that parents are still parking on the raised hump outside the 

school gates which is supposed to be kept free at all times. 

And, of course, dangerous parking results in danger to our schoolchildren (your children) trying to get 
across the road safely. 

Please don’t be inconsiderate and selfish when you park.  

➢ Please do not let your child climb up on the bank at the front of the school.  They could 

slip and fall onto the concrete path below and sustain a nasty injury.  Furthermore, it is an 

area which has grass and some wildflowers which will be destroyed if they are trampled on.  

If you see your child making a move to climb, please stop them before we have to. 

➢ NO scootering or cycling by pupils or parents anywhere within the school grounds please. 

➢ NO dogs on the school site at any time of the day (this includes drop off at breakfast club or 

pick up from afterschool club) 

➢ Please remember to park safely and considerately when you drop off or collect your children.  

Be patient and pay attention to children or parents crossing the road.  
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